Ambassador Sergey I. Kislyak

Embassy of the Russian Federation

2650 Wisconsin Ave. NW

Washington DC 20007

Dear Ambassador,

I am writing to you on a very important matter that requires your immediate response.  As you know, journalist and activist Khudoberdi Nurmatov (also known as Ali Feruz) is at risk of being forcibly returned from Russia to Uzbekistan. His friends and supporters like myself are worried that he could be abducted by Uzbekistani security forces.  He is at risk of serious human rights violations, including torture, if returned to Uzbekistan.

I urge you to take the following immediate steps to reverse this terrible injustice:
· Please ensure that Khudoberdi Nurmatov, also known as Ali Feruz, is not forcibly returned to Uzbekistan, where he is at real risk of torture or other ill-treatment;

· I urge you to take all necessary steps to offer him effective protection to prevent him from being abducted to Uzbekistan;

· Lastly, I call upon you to grant Khudoberdi Nurmatov refugee status in Russia
Thank you for your immediate response to this critical situation.

Sincerely,

